
 

 

 

I hope that everyone had a wonderful Christmas and Holiday Season with their families, I wish for 

you, the very best for the New Year, Thanks to everyone who a�ended our Post Christmas Party, It 

was well a�ended and I hope that you enjoyed the beau!ful decora!ons, the entertainment,  the 

wonderful meal and the !me together with family and friends. 

Our Boys State candidate Kai Faller from Amherst High School, did a great job describing his expe-

riences at this year's program. I would like to remind our membership that our next Execu!ve 

Commi�ee mee!ng will be Saturday, February 10th 2024 at 10:00 AM. The Membership mee!ng 

will be at 11:00 AM, I hope to see you there. 

For God and Country 

                                Commander Phil  
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Contact the Post at 

gflamm962@gmail.com 
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